
Sagebrush Quilt Guild Monday, April 10th, 2017 
Minutes 

Call to Order: 7:05 by President Lorraine B. 

President’s Message:  

President’s challenge blocks displayed. Please be aware that a couple of them are for 
intermediate to advanced sewers. Complete a block and enter your name to be eligible for the 
prize draw. Pick-up the instructions from side table.  See Lorraine for more info.  And past block 
instructions 

We are in urgent need of an election/nominating committee.  As an incentive, please remember 
that members of the nominating committee cannot stand for office. Several of our current 
committee chair persons as well as two executive members are completing their second year of 
office please consider serving the guild as a committee chair or on the executive.  

Minutes from March 15th read by Lorraine B. 

 Motion to adopt Minutes as Read   

1. Jeri B. 
2. Brenda E.       Carried 

Love to Sew Expo taking place at the Cloverdale Trade EX. Nov 17 and 18, 2017. They are asking 
to advertise the event on our web site. After some discussion we have agreed to put the event 
information on our web site. 

Treasurer: Please submit all receipts for payment 

Library: Culled book sale will take place tonight $ 2.00 for books $.25 for magazines 

Membership: 33 members present 

Workshop: Wonderful Quilt to You Wilt on Saturday. 6-8 members and a few visitors enjoyed a great 
day of fellowship and quilting 

Hospitality: A few spaces need to be filled in for May.  Reminder that the June meeting is pot luck 

Community Quilts: Community Quilt Day this Wed at Katja’s 

Quilt In on Wed. at Val B.  

Quilt In on Fri.  at Marg J. 

Retreat: Fall retreat filling up fast only two spots left. Please start to submit all paperwork and 
payments.  See the web site for registration forms and more info. 



Quilt Show: Members up dated on the latest details of the show. Please refer to the web site for the 
latest information on the door prizes, raffle quilt, quilt size restrictions and challenge quilt instructions. 
More information regarding volunteering will be out in May.   

We have received donations of prizes and money from several businesses and service groups as well as 
from members at large, a very big Thank-you to all who have supported the guild and show so far. 

The advertising poster was revealed. Please feel free to share with all. Posters for distribution to 
businesses will be made available closer to show date. 

Please check the web site for more information and up- dates. 

Sales Table: Bev has samples of various items that can be made for the sales table as well as the batting 
needed for the casserole covers and pot holders.  

Other Business:  

Mini Quilt Show: Doreen asked members if they would be willing to put on a “Mini” quilt show 
for the members of Kamloops Seniors Village. Members agreed to do this. Show will take place 
on Friday, May 12th. See Doreen for more details. 

Bucket Raffle to take place at May 8th meeting 

Quilt Shows:  

Reminder of up-coming quilt show at Heather’s on Saturday, April 22 

 Also Heritage Quilt Show on June 24th at J.R. Haney Historical Mall Salmon Arm. See Dianne at 
Di-Versity for more information 

Coffee: 

Demonstration on binding application. Thank-you Sandi and Pat 

Show and Tell 

Adjournment 

Respectfully submitted by Monica Watson 

 

 

 

 


